



# What's happening week Commencing

### 15th October 2018

## PE. Swimming and Homework

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
PE - Da Vinci and Frank Yr 5, PM	PE – Yr 4 all Classes PM	PE - Pankhurst and Wilberforce Y5, PM	PE – Einstein and Curie. Y3, PM. PE – Bevan and Gibson Y6, PM.	PE - Shakespeare and Austen (Y6)
		Yr 6 Homework due in	Swimming – Owens and Keller. Y3, PM	Homework Set and due in

#### Lunchtime Clubs 12.30 - 1.10pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Fun Games Activities	Tag Rugby	Ball Games	Basketball	Contemporary Dance
Spaces Available	Spaces Available	Spaces Available	Spaces Available	FULL

#### After School Clubs 3.15 - 4.15pm

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
Rounders	Athletics	Multi-Sport	Archery	Hockey
Spaces Available	FULL	Spaces Available	FULL	1 space available



#### Dates for your Diary (Full list on school website)

- 16<sup>th</sup> October Flu Vaccinations Yr 3, 4 & 5 Pupils
- 17th October Break up for Half Term
- 29th October Return after half term
- 29th RE Week
- 31st October School Photographs
- 9th November Science Day, parents invited for the afternoon
- 12th 16th November—Anti-bullying week
- 13th November Open Morning for Yr 2 parents

This week's Top

Whole School - 95.73%

**Attenders** 

Lower School Einstein 100%

**Upper School** Pankhurst 98.81%



Please call the school every day your child is ill





To ensure you receive our Weekly Bulletin and Year Group Newsletters please ensure we have your email address. office@derehamjunior. dneat.org

We thought that many of you would like to know that Baby Allott has arrived. Mr and Mrs Allott are both very well, as is their lovely little baby girl.



#### **Lunchtime and After School Sports Clubs**



All Clubs will continue as they are up until Christmas. Please do let us know if your child no longer wishes to participate so the space can be offered to someone else



Please keep sending your tokens to the school office. 1000 tokens = £100 worth of free books!

#### **ParentPay**

Please activate your account in order to book and pay for school dinners, and pay for trips/clubs etc.

If you need any help please contact the office

Please remember that if you have anything you wish to discuss - concerns, suggestions, or positive feedback - please come and talk to us.

We are always happy to do our best to help and, if we don't know about something, we can't do anything about it!

